
Greetings from W.I.N.G.S. Foundation Inc.
Fall Sports Season 2010

The W.I.N.G.S. foundation will work hard to help our youngsters find their path to significance, in a world that can send our children mixed and 
confusing messages. W.I.N.G.S. wants to continue to promote kindness and the pay-it-forward attitude through character education and team 
building activities as well as helping those individuals that financially need help in reaching their dreams.

W.I.N.G.S. is involved with 8 school districts (Osceola, Frederic, Mondovi, Luck, SCF, Webster, Unity, St Croix Central).

From the depth of the soul of W.I.N.G.S. and from the children and families that have been touched. Thank You
W.I.N.G.S. is very motivated to work with you and your school district in providing any help we can with promoting; kindness, team building 
activities, and of course help with students and or athletes with financial concerns: financial issues that are preventing them from reaching their 
dreams.

The W.I.N.G.S. foundation also believes that as educators and coaches you have the power to positively change and influence lives like no other. 
We are willing to speak with your coaches or teaching staff or students and motivate them, encourage them, reaffirm for them the important 
role they play in this world.

Please keep us in mind and let W.I.N.G.S. help you
www.wingsontheweb.org

Thanks
Craig and Cathy Miles
Kelli and Chase Hedlund

Requests and questions can be directed to Craig or Cathy:
Home: 2401 145th Street Luck, WI 54853

phone numbers:
cell: 715.554.1835

school: 715.825.2101  ext. 2070

Unity: Doug Ramich
Osceola: Arvid Maki
Luck:  Mark Gobler

St Croix Falls:  Cathy Miles 
St. Croix Central: Tony Disalvo

Mondovi: Randy Pongratz
Frederic : Ray Draxler

Webster:  Jim Erickson, Tim Widiker

Mark your Calendar: June 13th, 
2011 W.I.N.G.S. Golf Outing
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On September 16 Cathy, Kelli, Chase and 
myself traveled to Madison to receive the 
"Friend of Education Award" from Dr. Tony 
Evers the Wisconsin State Superintendent. 
This was a very humbling experience, one 
that will not be forgotten. This award goes 
out to all the Great people that have sup-
ported the W.I.N.G.S. Foundation and we 
hope to continue to help as many students, 

teams, individuals as we can.
Thanks for your support.

Chase Hedlund, Kelli(Miles) Hedlund, Cathy Miles, Craig Miles



Do all good you can,
By all the means you can,

In all the ways you can, ....
To all the people you can,

For as long as you ever can.
John Wesley From Tony Dungy’s Book “UnCommon”
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Lakeside Service Unlimited
Larry & Julie Will
Thirsty Otter
Grandma Will & Grandma Miles
Bobbi Miles
Kemis Carpet
Jerry & Jean Carter
Larsen Auto
Team Sporting Goods
Shaklee/Dixons
Unity Administration
Al Arndt
Caroline & Marv Reisberg & family
Hauge Dental
Kline Environmental Research
Unity Coaches
Krulac Pig Farm
Harmonics
Rick & Carla Townsend
McCoyís Bird Droppings
Mike & Bill
St. Croix Falls staff
Unity Booster Club
River Bank
Rick & Joyce Highstrom
Cora & Kevin Seeland
Flying Pie Pizza
Unity staff
Hansen Insurance Service
Dan & Connie Kerkoff
O.K. Hedlund
New York Life Insurance/ Jason Ellingson & Robert Nelson
Andy, Hannah & Elijah Brown
Sterling Bank

Donations:
Kathie Fahrman
Bud & Nancy Brown
Mary & Keith Johnson
Merry Vinette

Raffle Items:
Kayla Nelson & Lynn Lusson
John McCoy
Joan Will
Chase & Kelli Hedlund
Ann Fawver
Dan & Apryl Johnson
Missie Sogge
Darrell & Terry Anderson
Cathy Miles
Joey Peper
Trollhaugen
Wild Mountain
St Croix Central School District
Luck Athletics 
Kevin & Jennifer Deloizer
Bernicks
Renee Lechman
Kurt Mayer
Jim Abrams 
Hog Wild
Dalles House
Sew Creative

W.I.N.G.S. information as of August 2010

As I think about the last golf outing and and the 
events of this year, I wonder how to put my heart 
on this page and have you feel all the wonderful 
people, events, and happenings that have taken 
place.  I recently heard a speaker talk about helping 
take his organization to a better place. One of the 
strategies he spoke of was to surround yourself 
with “fantastic people” on your team. These people 
have Compassion, Character, Competency and fit 
the Culture. As I think about these characteristics of 
“fantastic people” I think about all the people that 
have helped the W.I.N.G.S. Foundation continue to 
grow and to reach out to others.  Thanks to all of 
you that have contributed.

The golf outing this year took place on Monday, 
June 14. We had 124 golfers and served about 165 
meals. None of this could have happened without 
the help of 25 “fantastic” volunteers.  The weather 
started out rainy, but after about 8 holes the rain 
stopped and golf was enjoyed by all. Thank you 
golfers...

In 2009 W.I.N.G.S. distributed $7,611.63 to those 
in need and as of August 2010 weíve distributed 
$6,894.24 and we couldn’t do this without you.

As one young man that was touched by W.I.N.G.S. 
wrote:  

“I feel that I am now a lot closer to 
achieving my dream. Without 

W.I.N.G.S. it wouldn’t be possible. 
I will  also never forget about your 

heart and kindness. Thanks for every-
thing! It meant a lot to me and I have 

truly been blessed.”


